
York Region Vacant Land Condominium Corporation 968 

 

 
June 18, 2020 
 
  
RE:  NOTICE - Unit Lot and Unit Garden, Tree Inspection 

Management would like to take this opportunity to thank all owners for keeping their 
property in great outstanding conditions and within the Condo 1 Regulations. 

As you are aware, on June 16 we concluded the Unit lot inspection, it was a blessing, 
during inspection to have a chance to meet and talk to some of you and receive your 
feedback and ideas, thank you for your trust. 

With the above note, we always count on you for help and support to achieve and 
maintain the beauty we have in Condo 1. 

As a friendly reminder there are few Owners that need to pay extra attention and 
remove some little grass weeds that are popping out in between patio, driveway 
interlock bricks, garden beds and tree saucer. Based on inspection few units will receive 
an addition individual notice. 

From the Board and Management, a big Thank You to you all for your contribution and 
support to make Ballantrae a great place to live! 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

FirstService Residential 
Agents for and on behalf of YRVLCC 968 - Ballantrae - Phase I 
 
Alban Tershana 
Property Manager 
Direct: (416) - 847 - 4709 
Customer Care 1.855.244.8854 

www.fsresidential.com  

 

http://www.fsresidential.com/

